Subject:

Comprehensive Plan Feedback - Pause the Plan

From: Cary Kocher

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 9:24 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>

Subject: Comprehensive Plan Feedback - Pause the Plan

Dear City Councilmembers,

I have taken time to read about the Comprehensive Plan. I find myself in agreement with the A2N2 group that there is too much conflicting information between assertions made by the plan and publicly available projections about jobs, population and more.

Particularly distressing is the poor attempt at public input, with a poorly designed survey that reached only 2% of residents.

I urge you to hold off on this ambitious and ill-defined plan until more reliable information can be gathered and shared.

Cary Kocher 712 Miner St 734-747-8667